
From: Sandra Hamilton
To: lfox@louisberger.com
Cc: Doug Wetmore; Britta Muiznieks
Subject: Fw: Wilson's plover
Date: 09/23/2010 04:20 PM

Hi Lori,

See below.  This is for p. 246 of the DEIS Reproductive Success at Cape hatteras
National Seashore section for WIPL.  It replaces the sentence in the DEIS "There are
no data pertaining to Wilson's plover reproductive success at the Seashore."  [p. 251
line 11 the PEPC copy of the 1st internal review draft FEIS]

Thanks.

Sandy

Sandy Hamilton
Environmental Protection Specialist
National Park Service - Environmental Quality Division
Academy Place
P.O. Box 25287
Denver CO 80225
PH:   (303)  969-2068
FAX:  (303) 987-6782
----- Forwarded by Sandra Hamilton/DENVER/NPS on 09/23/2010 04:07 PM -----

Britta
Muiznieks/CAHA/NPS 

09/23/2010 03:49 PM

To Sandra Hamilton/DENVER/NPS@NPS

cc

Subject Wilson's plover

Reproductive Success at Cape Hatteras National Seashore

The first documented Wilson’s plover nest was found in 2009.  A three-egg nest was found in
June, hatched in July, and produced one chick. The chick was not observed during subsequent
observations and is not believed to have fledged (Muiznieks pers. comm. 2009). During the 2010
breeding season, two nests were documented on Ocracoke Island.  One of these nests successfully
fledged two chicks (Muiznieks pers. comm. 2010).

Britta Muiznieks
Wildlife Biologist
Cape Hatteras National Seashore

252-995-3740-Office
252-475-8348-Cell
252-995-6998-FAX
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